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To:   Renate Behrens, Chair, RDA Steering Committee 

CC:  Anne Welsh, RSC Secretary 

From:  Robert L. Maxwell, NARDAC representative to RDA Steering Committee 

Subject:            Response to RSC/TechnicalWG/2024/1/rev - Proposal to revise the element 

hierarchy for appellations of work groups 

 

NARDAC supports the proposal. 
 


